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Dear Sundance Office, 

 

Meeting or exceeding the expectations of our partners and customers and ensuring their overall satisfaction with 

HP is our number one priority.   

As a result of an increase of our costs associated with tariffs and other industry dynamics, starting 1 April 2025, HP 

will increase prices of select products across our portfolio.  

As always, aligned to HP standard commercial practices and applicable laws, HP partners at all levels are free to 

independently set their own resale prices.   

 

Thank you for your business and ongoing trust in the HP brand. Please direct any questions via your normal HP 

contacts. 

 

Sincerely, 

HP 


